Our Lady of the Nativity School

7 Somers Street, Lawson 2783
Phone: (02) 4753 2200
www.olnlawson.catholic.edu.au

24th August, 2018

OLN Staffing Announcement

Dear Parents and Friends,

It is with great joy that | can inform you, that Mrs Melanie Brown will hold a PERMANENT full time
teaching position here at Our Lady of the Nativity, as of January 2019.

Melanie has always been a loved and valued member of the Our Lady of Nativity community for
many years and we are so excited that she will now be a Permanent fixture in our school. We
thank Melanie for her unwavering dedication to our school over the years and look forward to her

continued enthusiasm, dedication and outstanding practice and leadership for many years to
come.

| am sure you will join me in congratulating Melanie on this achievement and rejoice in the
wonderful ‘permanent’ addition she will make to our community!

May God bless you and keep you safe in his arms Melanie!
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